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Dear Bim, 

Re: Thank you from the University of West London 

I am writing to express my heartfelt gratitude to you and the trustees of the Sandhu Charitable 
Foundation for your generous donation of £5,000 that you have made to the University of West 
London, which will fund the Sandhu Charitable Foundation Scholarship in the 2023 – 2024 
academic year. 

I understand that this is the first instalment of a two-year scholarship for a student in the College 
of Nursing, Midwifery and Healthcare.  The support you are providing is invaluable to us, and your 
Scholarship will make a huge and tangible difference to a student’s life. It will provide them with 
vital resources that will help to realise their ambitions and achieve their goals, and for this, I am 
immensely grateful. 

Should you have any questions about your gift, please do not hesitate to contact my colleagues 
in the Alumni and Development team on 020 8231 2746.  

With best wishes, 

Professor Peter John CBE 
Vice-Chancellor and President 


